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During a tour of the site of Thursday's Qassam attack that killed a Thai worker, Deputy Foreign Minister Danny Ayalon said, "Since it was founded, Israel has sought peace, but the Palestinians not only fail to respond to our call, but continue with unbridled incitement and violence."

 

Ayalon also called on all those who support the so-called Goldstone report on Operation Cast Lead to come to the place where the Qassam rocket fell and "see the consequences of the report."

